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Memo

To:
All NRMHA Co-ordinators and Coaches
From:
NRMHA Executive

Date:
November 17, 2008
Re:
On Ice Practice Policy

NRMHA On-Ice Practice Policy


As per policy put into effect November 2007 by the NRMHA Board, the On-Ice Practice Policy will follow Hockey PEI On-Ice Practice policy with the following additions:

· ALL PLAYERS PEEWEE DIVISION AND LOWER MUST WEAR FULL GEAR REGARDLESS OF LEVEL THEY ARE VOLUNTEERING WITH

If there are any questions about this policy please contact a member of NRMHA executive or your division Co-ordinator.
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